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MINUTES OF THE 

LOUISIANA LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS SELECTION BOARD 

NOVEMBER 27, 2018 

 

 A meeting of the Louisiana Landscape Architectural Selection Board (LLASB) was held in the 

Claiborne Building, 1201 North Third Street, Room 1-155, Baton Rouge, LA on Tuesday, November 27, 

2018.   

 

Mr. Daniel McElmurray called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.  Those members present were:  

Mr. Daniel McElmurray, Mr. Darren Green, Mr. Chris Pulaski, Mr. Mark Moses.  Those members absent 

were:  Mr. Jose Barro.  Also present as Legal Counsel was Ms. Candice Rodgers Hillman, Attorney 

General’s Office.   

 

 The first item of business was the adoption of the September 6, 2018 minutes.  Mr. Pulaski made 

a motion to adopt the minutes, and Mr. Green seconded the motion.  With no opposition, the September 6, 

2018 minutes were adopted.   

 

 The next item of business was to ask for any new business.  Mr. Moses presented a brief 

overview of the need for standardizing/updating the selection board rules and regulations, along with the 

application form.  FP&C personnel have been working on this project.  Included in each board member’s 

packet was a red lined copy of the proposed changes for Chapter 5 – Landscape Architects Selection 

Board.  The board was asked to review this information and be prepared to present and vote on any 

additions/edits at the next meeting.  Additionally, Daina Kroll, Board Secretary, will email final redline 

versions for each Selection Board to board members. 

 

 The next item of business was to ask for any public comments.  There was none. 

 

 This was an informational meeting only.  There were no projects. 

 

 There being no further business, Mr. Green made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  It was 

seconded by Mr. Pulaski.  There being no opposition, the meeting adjourned at 9:45 a.m.   

 

 


